
From: Jeff Bensch
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: Re: RO3077 RE: F&M Auto UST Site - Fuel Leak Case R03077 - Global ID T10000003190 - F&M Auto Service/Gas

 Station, 1839 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland, CA 94606
Date: Friday, October 23, 2015 10:10:43 AM

Thanks Karel, 

I look forward to your call.

Jeff

Jeffrey C. Bensch, P.E.
Principal Engineer

On Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 10:01 AM, Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
 <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote:

Hi Jeff:

 

This is great news!  I will call you early next week to discuss; basically no work has occurred at this
 site since we last spoke.

 

Thank you,

 

Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA  94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax:    510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
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PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

 

From: Jeff Bensch [mailto:jbensch@sierra-west.net] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 1:47 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: F&M Auto UST Site

 

Hi Karel, 

 

Sorry to hear you are out of sick leave.  I hope everything is going well.

 

I received a phone call from Mary Wright re: the F&M Auto UST Site.  She would like me
 to get back involved with the project.  I told her that I would talk to you.  Can you please
 give me a call when you get back into the office and are feeling better?

 

Thanks,

Jeff

 

 

Jeffrey C. Bensch, P.E.

Principal Engineer
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